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While I support any efforts to improve gun safety in our vulnerable state, PLEASE do 

NOT weaken the intent of Measure 114.   If the latest tragedy in Tennessee doesn't 

convince everyone that we need to get this gun lobby under control, how many more 

innocent lives will need to be lost.   Thank you. 


